

ST. THOMAS OF CANTERBURY C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Let all that you do be done in love." 1 Corinthians 16:14

Wednesday 24th September 2025

Re: Sharing photographs from Letton Hall

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are looking forward to our trip to Letton Hall and we know that the children will make many wonderful memories to cherish forever.

Cameras will not be permitted on the trip, however, to compensate for this, we will be taking photos throughout our time in Norfolk and we will upload them to Google Classroom for you upon our return.

It is essential that these photos are then only viewed by friends and family privately and they are NOT uploaded to any social media sites or other platforms.

We can't wait to share the Letton Hall 2025 photos with you!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S McKechnie
UKS2 Lead

